
 

 

 
       

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

 

 

TO:  All Bidders 
  
DATE: May 2, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Short Listed Construction Management Firms for Presentation 
 
PROJECT: RFP – Construction Management Services - New Residence Hall 

 (WP-16-01-99) 
   
 
 
Please be advised that the University has completed preliminary review of the proposals 
received for the above project.  The following firms have been contacted to make 
presentations:   
 
  Cambridge Construction Management 
  Gilbane Building Company 
  Turner Construction Company 
  Mast Construction Services  
  
If you have any questions, please submit via E-Mail ONLY to capitalplanning@wpunj.edu. 
 
We thank you for your interest in William Paterson University of New Jersey. 
 
 

 
 

Richard Stomber, P.E. 
Associate Vice President, Administration  
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